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At McCulley Vision Therapy our doctors specialize in the diagnosis and treatment of 
functional vision problems.  It is different from the exams done at McCulley Optix 
Gallery.  At the Vision Therapy clinic we do not do general eye health examinations.  
Therefore, we require that the patient have an eye health examination prior to the vision 
therapy testing.  This can be done either with Dr. McCulley at the Optix Gallery general 
eye clinic, or at your own optometrist’s office.  It is strongly recommended that all 
patients have a thorough eye health examination done at least once per year by an 
optometrist or ophthalmologist. 
 
 
I understand that the doctor will not be assessing my child’s eye health in the course of 
the vision therapy evaluations and follow-up exams.  I further understand that I must 
return to my primary care optometrist for yearly examination and any emergency 
examinations, including red eye appointments. 
 
 
Name of patient:_______________________________________ 

Signature of parent:_____________________________________    Date:____________ 

 


